
Candidate’s Statement for Richard Rice, Retired Members Guild (RMG) 
 
My Vision of Challenges Ahead 
 

●​ Improve the overall relevancy of the RMG within PIPSC. 

●​ Stimulate growth and retention of the RMG membership, by stemming the continuing 

loss of members, when they retire. 

●​ Better integrate RMG member activities into regional branches and groups. 

 
 
My Qualifications 
 

●​ Vice President of the Retired Members Guild. 

●​ Served 7 years on RMG executive, as Executive Treasurer and a Regional Executive 

Officer for NCR. 

●​ Authored document “A Strategic Plan for the Retired Members Guild”. 

●​ Wrote Guild’s promotion brochure “So You’re Retiring! … What Now?”. 

●​ Created and coordinated last RMG newsletter, to all members. 

●​ Organised the RMG information booth at 2019 AGM in Gatineau.  

●​ Wrote and submitted RMG-AGM’s recommendations for the new Retiree’s Dental Plan. 

●​ CS group executive member and Treasurer for 6 years. 

●​ Past president of CS sub group at Canada Customs and Revenue Agency (CCRA). 

●​ Over 20 years of hands-on experience as a Steward. 

 
I would appreciate your support. Please vote. 
 


